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June 3, 2020 

 
Sahar Yarjani Muranovic 
2170 SE 96th Ave Apt F 
Portland OR 97216 
 

Dear Sarah Yarjani Muranovic; 
 
This letter provides the Election Director’s certification of the attached ballot title and explanatory 
statement as prescribed by a court order dated June 1, 2020, following the ballot title challenge related 
to MultCoInit-08. 
 
We have reviewed your initiative petition paperwork, as to meeting the requirements to collect 
signatures, and have found it to be in order and to include the certified ballot title as necessary. Please 
use only the approved forms during signature collection. You must use the same paper color for all 
petition sheets.  
 
The deadline to collect a minimum of 22,686 signatures from registered voters in Multnomah 
County is December 3, 2020, which is six months from the date of the Election Director’s ballot title 
certification (June 3, 2020). 
 
If the petition is turned in with sufficient valid signatures by July 6, 2020, the initiative will be placed on 
the November 2020 General Election ballot. Otherwise, if the petition is turned in with sufficient 
signatures by December 2, 2020, it will be placed on the May 2021 Special Election ballot. 
 
Signature sheets must be numbered prior to submission. 
 
If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact us 503-988-3720. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Tim Scott, Director of Elections 
Multnomah County Elections Division 
1040 SE Morrison St 
Portland OR 97214 
 
CC: Katherine Thomas, Assistant County Attorney, Multnomah County 
 Suzanne Cohen, Chief Petitioner 
 Will Layng, Chief Petitioner  


